
 
Farewell to Rukshana Khoja 
Month: November 23, 2023 

“It’s not a good bye; it is a see you later.”  

A farewell is organized to bid goodbye and good luck to people who are leaving. It is an 

excellent opportunity to express your gratitude and appreciation for your coworker's 

contributions to the team. Our school bid farewell to Pre Primary teacher Ms. Rukshana 

Khoja. Her farewell was hosted by Pre Primary Corordinator Ms. Hiral Shah. Ms. Renu 

Rashmi her co-teacher expressed her feelings.  

As a token of respect, Principal Dr. Mayur Patadia gave Ms. Rukshana Khoja  a gift and a 

momento. He also wished her good luck for her future endeavors. At the end Ms. 

Rukshana Khoja poured her feelings and expressed her gratitude to the staff. 

 


